
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

          January 7, 2022 

 

 

Greetings,  

 

On behalf of Contra Costa’s Child and Adolescent Behavioral Health Program, the Office 

of Education, and the Antioch Unified School District (AUSD), we would like to thank all 

applicants for their submissions.  We did receive five strong proposals for the program and will 

be interviewing the top three applicants by the end of January or beginning of February.  The 

outcome of the interviews will be used to determine which candidate will be the best suited 

agency to partner with AUSD, Contra Costa BHS, and Office of Education to serve the students 

and their families.  With that said, the announcement of awardee date has been extended. An 

announcement will be made upon completion of the interviews.  

 

Important Dates Due Date 

Request for Proposals – Posted Online  11/8/2021 

Applicants’ ZOOM Conference – WISP, 

OCE, AUSD, & CCBHS 

 Monday 11/29/2021 

10am-11:30am  

Final responses to questions submitted at 

applicants’ conference posted 

Before 4pm on 

12/6/2021 

RFP Application Due Date  By or before 4pm on 

12/15/21 

 

Awardee or Next Steps Announcement *** 

TIME EXTENDED 

01/07/2021 

 

Anticipated contract process start date Spring of 2022 or 

next fiscal contract 

year (July 1, 2022) 

 


